Town of New Durham
Invitation to Bid

Hauling and Disposal of Municipal Solid Waste
and Construction Debris from the New
Durham Solid Waste Facility 2016

The Town of New Durham Board of Selectmen is requesting bid proposals for the following Hauling and
Disposal of Municipal Solid Waste and Construction Debris/Bulky Waste from the New Durham Solid
Waste Facility. The terms for the contract will be effective starting January 1, 2017. Bid specifications
can be viewed from the Town’s website at www.newdurhamnh.us or picked up at the Highway Garage
located at 56 Tash Road. Questions can be answered by calling Facility Foreman, Joseph Bloskey at (603)
859-8080 or by emailing nddpw@newdurhamnh.us. Mandatory site visit is scheduled for Friday,
October 14, 2016 at 10:00am at 56 Tash Road, rain or shine. All proposals must be submitted in a sealed
envelope, clearly labeled “Town of New Durham Hauling and Disposal of MSW and C&D 2016”, and
received at the New Durham Town Hall, 4 Main Street, New Durham or mailed to PO Box 207, New
Durham NH 03855, at or before 2PM, Thursday, October 20, 2016. Bids will be opened and publicly read
Thursday October 20, 2016 2:00PM in the Town Hall, 4 Main Street. The Town of New Durham reserves
the right to accept, reject, modify, or negotiate any and/or all proposals or any portion thereof in the
best interest of the Town of New Durham.
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